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MINING & INDUSTRY PROJECTS
DEPARTMENT OF PLANNING & INFRASTRUCTURE

GPO BOX 39
SYDNEY NSW 2001

Att'n: Mr Nick Hall

Departm~en~t of Planning
°eceived

2 4 SEP 1012

Scann in g Room

Dear Sir,

REF: SUBMISSION Re PROJECT APPLICATION NUMBER SSD−49_86

My name is Vincent Murray of 8 Rankin Road Fern Bay NSW 2295 and I OBJECT to

the above proposal and my reasons being as follows:−

National Security is threatened with a storage of 21,500 tonnes of Ammonia Nitrate on
sites of Orica and Incitec Pivot on Kooragang Island.

With possible nearby storage of fuel together with gas storage for export this could be a

target for terrorism.

The close proximity of two plants producing industrial explosives side by side less than a

kilometre from residents constitutes an unacceptable risk with a possible devastation

effect the likes of which Australia has never experienced.

Vincent Murray
PO Box 173
STOCKTON NSW 2295
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